
From: Ann Hickey <Ann.Hickey@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 12:03 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Paradise Square 
 

Steve, 
Please note that I attended the November 17 performance of Paradise Square in my official 
capacity as DCASE Deputy Commissioner. 
Thank you, 
 
Ann Hickey 
Deputy Commissioner of Facilities 
City of Chicago 
Department of Cultural Affairs & Special Events 
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